
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

BOARD RETREAT NOTICE 
 
 
 
 

The Person County Board of Commissioners will hold a Board Retreat on 
Monday, February 6, 2017, beginning at 9:00 a.m. at the County’s newly 
acquired property located at 87 Semora Road, Roxboro, NC (future 
site of the Senior Center) for the purpose of discussing the Fiscal Year 
2017-2018 Budget and any other topics as deemed appropriate. 
 

 
       Brenda B. Reaves, NCCCC, CMC 
       Clerk to the Board 
 
 
 
 
 
 


